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Question/Comment  

Regarding the wellness center... As for the location of this development, I have to say that the 

most centrally located property would be the area of the civic center. It is nearest the schools, the 

park and and other recreational opportunities like the skate park. The other reason for this 

location is that it would not require children or adults alike to have to cross the railroad tracks to 

access the facility. This crossing has already exceeded its limits with all of the new housing 

being added. From reading the article in the Livingston Enterprise it seems doubtful that this will 

remain an option being considered. If that is the case, the next closest and centrally located 

option would be Washington Street School. Why send users to either the Katie Bonnell Park or 

the Northside Soccer Fields locations which are at the edges of the city when there are sites 

closer to the center of town and easier to access. 

 


